





4th March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
All of Year 3/4 are going on a field trip to Ilkley on Thursday 19th March.  We will be walking down to Steeton and Silsden train station, and then travelling by train to Shipley, where we will then catch another train to Ilkley.  When we arrive in Ilkley, we will be going on a walk, doing some map work of the local area, sketches of the River Wharfe, and having a picnic.
We are very pleased to tell you that there will be no cost to parents for this trip due to raising a substantial amount of money in the Year 3/4 cupcake sale and school will be subsidising the remainder of the cost.  Children will need to wear their school uniform, a warm waterproof coat, hat and gloves and wellies/walking boots or old trainers.  Children will also need a packed lunch and a bottle of water for the trip.  They do not need any spending money.  However, please could you send your child with at least one 0.20p coin so they can use the public toilets.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children should arrive at school at the normal time (but we will be leaving straight away so please be here promptly that day) and we will be back to school at the normal finishing time so that children who normally catch the school bus will still be able to.
Please sign the permission slip below and return it to the class teacher by Friday 13th March.
Many thanks,
Year 3/4 teachers.
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL
I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………in class………..to take part in the field trip to Ilkley on Thursday 19th March and I accept all the arrangements made by the school.
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….


